

Ms. Courtney Avery
Illinois Health Facilities and Services
Review Board
525 West Jefferson
Springfield, Illinois 62761

Dear Ms. Avery:

I am writing to you to urge the approval of the development of the Greater Chicago Center for Advanced Surgery (project 19-032), which is scheduled to be heard by your Board on December 10, 2019.

I was privileged to have hip surgery performed on me in March and June of this year by Dr. Benjamin Domb. Both procedures were minimally-invasive hip arthroscopies, and were done in southern Wisconsin. The only drawback to my experience with Dr. Domb was having to be driven to and from Pleasant Prairie for the surgery. It's difficult to imagine that there isn't an outpatient center in the northwest suburbs equipped for these types of procedures.

Yours Sincerely,

Thomas Paxton 2226 Shiloh Dr

Long Grove, IL 60047